Mt Barker 2035 draft District Strategic Plan
Have Your Say

Community member feedback

The KCCCC believes that the Mt Barker 2035 District Strategic Plan will be an important document
for the future of Kanmantoo Callington after mining and encourages all community members to
provide their comments to DCMB as they develop this document.

The process for providing feedback to the District Council of Mt Barker (DCMB) involves completing
a feedback form online.

‘Everyone can have their say on Mount Barker 2035 by filling in the online questionnaire or by
downloading from the Council’s website at http://www.dcmtbarker.sa.gov.au/page.aspx?u=1156
and printing the summary document and either mailing to Council or dropping in a ‘post box’ at the
Local Government Centre or Mount Barker library’ (from the DCMB website)

Feedback must be received by 24 November 2015.
KCCCC feedback to the Mt Barker 2035 draft District Strategic Plan

Recently the KCCCC has been considering the mine’s Closure and Completion Plan with a view to
promoting the best possible outcome for the community from this process. The KCCCC has
established a Master Planning Working Party for this purpose and the group has submitted its early
work to DCMB for information as the Council prepares its draft Strategic Plan.

The KCCCC response to the Mt Barker 2035 draft District Strategic Plan will focus mainly on the
matters related to mine closure that we have been considering in the Master Planning Working
Party. The KCCCC would like to ensure that as many community members as possible have a chance
to contribute to the KCCCC response so the following process has been designed:

1. KCCCC members will seek the views of members of the community and provide comments on
the draft DCMB Strategic Plan to the Chair. These comments will be compiled into a single draft
response

2. This draft response will be placed on the agenda of the next KCCCC meeting which will be held
on the 10" December 2015 to ensure that the community is well informed and involved

3. Discussion of the draft response will be encouraged at the KCCCC meeting and any additional
input will be recorded

4. Greg Sarre from the DCMB will be invited to attend the KCCCC meeting

5. The KCCCC response will be finalised and forwarded to DCMB as soon as possible after the
KCCCC meeting

The key questions of the online questionnaire are:

Do you agree with the Objectives and Strategies of the draft Plan?

Are the community issues identified in the Plan the right ones for your community?
Are the priorities identified under each Goal Area the right ones?

What would you like to improve in the draft plan?

Do you have any other comments?
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Further information: Bob Goreing: Chair KCCCC: mob: 0418816788 e mail: bob@cega.com.au




